

# Zajac Ranch Update summer gamps underway!







Summer camps at the Zajac Ranch for Children are currently underway and so far, it has been a huge hit to all our campers! So far, we have welcomed **over 249 campers** this season. We have received amazing feedback from the campers and their families and we can't wait to continue elevating this impactful program.

This year, our High Ropes course is being rebuilt in order to ensure that we are meeting all safety standards and requirements. While our High Ropes course is still under construction, our **new Climbing Wall was completed** and opened just in time for this summer camp season! Campers have enjoyed challenging themselves on the new course and reaching for new heights!

We also welcomed a new team to the Zajac Ranch this year, who have been **exceptional!** Led by our new Camp Director **Andrew Casey**, the team have gone above and beyond to make sure that everyone has had a magical experience at the Ranch and have kept all of our campers safe, supported and happy. Our biggest gratitude goes toward this incredible team - we could not do it without them!

## Staff Highlight ALL - NURSING DIRECTOR



Meet Ali Lee - our amazing Nursing Director at the Ranch! As a Neonatal Intensive Care nurse for over 10 years and a mother of two, Ali knows what it takes to provide exemplary care to children. We are so grateful to have her and the rest of her amazing team of nurses at the Zajac Ranch and for their hard work with caring for the campers and meeting their unique health needs.

Learn more about Ali and her role at Zajac Ranch by watching the video above.

## **Funder Feature**

## THANK YOU TO TRIWEST FOR 16 YEARS OF SUPPORT!





Photo on left: Jim Keeley (President, Triwest), Dave Lammers, Kyle Janus & Dan Boats at the 2024 Triwest Mechanical Golf Tournament.



Photo in middle: Dawn Lammers, Chantal Alexis & Andrew Creed; 2024 winning team - missing 4th member Derek Licas.



Photo on right: Ryan Krebes, Jim Keeley, Wendy Zajac & Mel Zajac at the 2021 Triwest Golf Tournament.

On June 7, Triwest Mechanical Ltd hosted their annual Golf Tournament in support of the Zajac Ranch for Children, which raised over \$8000 this year. As a long-standing donor for Zajac, Triwest has fundraised a grand total of \$125,050 since their first golf tournament fundraiser in 2008. Thanks to Triwest and their support, we have been able to send hundreds of kids with complex medical conditions to the Zajac Ranch!

Even more, Triwest has gone above and beyond by providing their services to the ranch over the years, including the mechanical work during the build of our swimming pool and on the residences! We are incredibly grateful for Jim Keeley (President) and the amazing team at Triwest Mechanical for their long-time support of the Zajac Ranch for Children!

### Events & News Features



#### PIRATE PAK DAY

This Wednesday August 14, sail on down to your local White Spot and order a Pirate Pack! Every \$2 from every Pirate Pak sold will go towards Zajac Ranch for Children!

CLICK HERE FOR MORE INFO

#### **CASINO NIGHT 2024**

Get ready for a night like no other on **September 21, 2024**! It will be a funfilled evening of games, live entertainment, food and drinks. Don't miss your spot - **tickets won't last long!** 

BUY TICKETS





#### **ZAJAG NIGHTS 2024**

Our 11th Annual Zajac Nights Gala was a resounding success! Thank you to all of our amazing guests and sponsors for your support this year; we hope to see you all next year!

CLICK HERE TO WATCH VIDEO

### Out here we raise spirits -Donate to the Zajac Ranch today!

Every dollar will help to providing a transformative summer camp experience for children at Zajac Ranch, on the shores of Stave Lake in Mission British Columbia.

DONATE



#### HAVE ANY QUESTIONS? CONTACT US!

www.zajacranch.com | @zajacranch | info@zajac.com

